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25 January 2017

Dear Members of the Review Panel and Accountable Now team,

CBM International would like to say thank you for your time and work dedicated
to delivering your feedback.

We appreciate the useful and insightful comments on our 2015 accountability
report and broadly agree with them. As we are about to launch our Federation
Strategy 2021 - which will be a major shift for us in terms of transforming the
organisation and our contribution to change - CBM will integrate your feedback
into our work, further strengthening accountability throughout all parts and
systems of the network.

As a further note, your new name and logo alongside CBM's latest accountability
report have been uploaded to our website.

Thank you and warm regards,
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Dr. Rainer Brockhaus

Chairman International Leadership Team
CBM International
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